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Greetings and Happy New Year to all LPSA Members.  We hope this letter finds you healthy, 
happy and looking forward to a wonderful year 2020. 

Please take the time to renew your membership for 2020.  We have maintained the costs at the 
current level of $15 per person, $20 per family, and $30 per business.  The Business membership 
includes advertisement in the directory, newsletters, and the web site.  This is a great way for our 
members to easily find and employ and support local businesses. 

We have a new web site up and running.  We hope all members will use the many advantages 
of it.  It includes many articles, educational links, photos, and general information that is invaluable.  
Please take some time over the winter months to peruse all the links.  It is also a wonderful 
educational tool for our children and grandchildren.  LPSA-NY.org 

Additionally, there is a secure, “members only” section.  Each member is encouraged to set up 
their personal login during the first visit.  You can also make changes to your profile should you 
change your address, phone, email, or have any personal life event change to your status.  You can 
also pay your membership, sign up for luncheons, or other activities with a secure Pay Pal account or 
credit card.  This really helps keep down administrative costs for the organization. 

We are working diligently on minimizing the nutrient run off into the lake and thus the ever 
growing concern of vegetation growth in our waterways.  Landowners who are lakeside are the first 
line of defense.  However, all residents and village or town activities impact our precious water 
sources.  At our June 28, 2020 Luncheon at Oak Mountain, Caitlin Stewart will be making a 
presentation on all the steps we can take on our properties to help keep our water sources clean.  She 
will have suggestions of plants and buffers that minimize stream, creek, and lake impact. Please plan 
to attend.  Invite your neighbors too!  All residents of Lake Pleasant are welcome. 

Finally, our membership dues do not cover all the project costs for LPSA.  Please consider 
making a donation to LPSF, our 501c3 entity.  All donations are tax deductible.  Donations can be 
made directly on our web site.  (LPSA-NY.org) 

We thank you for your continued support of LPSA for our lakes, environment, and Village and 
Town.  There is a downloadable application for LPSA membership that you can send to all your 
friends. 

Feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns.  LPSA.ADK@gmail.com, or 
LynLPSA@gmail.com. 

 
 

Best Regards, 
 
 

Lyn Van Druff 

 
Lyn Van Druff, LPSA President 
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